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Hello Families of Woolmore,  
 
My goodness, what extraordinary time we are living in. It seems a long time 
since we were all going about our teaching and learning and having fun in 
school. Life is very different and challenging for all of us at the moment. I want 
you to know that we are missing you all so very much. I am pleased that we 
now have new Covid section of our website which will give you important 
information to help you at the moment. When you scroll down on the 
homepage you will see these headings: 
 
•  Messages from Woolmore 

•  Home Learning 

•  Keeping Safe 

•  Support for Families 

•  Tower Hamlets Support and Advice 

 
Please check and use the new website regularly for new messages  
and updates. 

Stay healthy and safe.  

With best wishes, 

Tracy Argent 
Headteacher 

 

 

	


